Official Newsletter of the International Society of Aesthetic Plastic Surgery

EDUCATION COUNCIL

ISAPS SYMPOSIUM

M. Cristina Picon, MD - Argentina

National Secretary for Argentina



one-day ISAPS Symposium was held on October 26 following the XVIII Simposio Internacional Siglo XXI of the Buenos Aires Society of Plastic Surgery on October 25 in Buenos Aires, Argentina.

The Sheraton Hotel and Convention Center, with a spectacular view to the Rio de la Plata (Silver River), was the venue. The program featured sessions on Facial Rejuvenation, Body Contouring, Breast Augmentation, Minimally Invasive Facial Rejuvenation, Lip Surgery and Fillers.

The quality of the presentations was good enough to keep most of the attendees in the room Saturday afternoon. The guest faculty included Bernard Cornette de Saint-Cyr (France), Constantin Stan (Romania), Yitzchak Ramon (Israel), Yhelda Felicio (Brazil), Carlos Roxo (Brazil), and Antonio Graziosi (Brazil). Thank you to all of them.

We also thank the 694 attendees, and the 30 companies that supported this symposium, especially when we consider the



From left to right: Elias Hurtado Hoyos, President of Argentinean Medical Association; Juan Carlos Traverso, President of Argentinean Society of Plastic Surgery; M. Cristina Picon, ISAPS National Secretary; Ricardo Losardo, President of Simposio Siglo XXI; Omar Ventura, President, Buenos Aires Society of Plastic Surgery; Jorge Herrera, ISAPS Second Vice-President; Daniel Castrillon, Treasurer of Simposio Siglo XXI.

economic and political difficulties in our country. An exceptional spring impressed our guests, and we enjoyed the faculty dinner, the welcome cocktail, and the Tango Night.

Thank you to everyone who made this symposium a success, specially the authorities of the Buenos Aires Society of Plastic Surgery; Nazim Cerkes, Chair of the ISAPS Education Council, Ricardo Losardo, President of Simposio Siglo XXI, and Carlos Uebel, President of ISAPS.

